On March 21st the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item CP4 - CM Agreement for FHESC Exterior Window and Door Replacement.
Question:  Hurricane proof?

Response:  Nothing is really hurricane proof; however, the windows and doors will be replaced with products meeting stringent wind load requirements: 140 M.P.H. sustained winds, deflection limits, and resistance to impact from large missiles as required by the Florida Building Code, as well as the related product pre-approval policies contained therein. 
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